
Public Hearing Notice 
City of Chetek 

   Meeting held through Zoom 
Wednesday, December 23, 2020 

    6:00 p.m. 
 
The City of Chetek will conduct a public hearing regarding its Wastewater Treatment 
Plant project. 
 
The public is invited to review the City's proposed project Facility Plan and to comment on 
its activities. 
 
The agenda for the public hearing is as follows: 
 
*    Background on the proposed wastewater project. 
*    Review of proposed project costs. 
*    Citizen input regarding proposed project 
 
Please contact city hall for instructions on attending the zoom meeting. 

 


